
 
 
 
 
March 26, 2024 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
My name is Jessica Snow and I am the Reservations & Events Manager at Amsterdam 
Brewhouse. 
  
The Pedal Pub company brought numerous groups to the Amsterdam Brewhouse since 2022. 
The guests vary in age, are local, and come from all over the world. Many of these guests return 
to our restaurant and become repeat guests. In 2023 we had over 650 guests visit us from 
Pedal Pub tours. These tours are fun not only for the Pedal Pub clients but also for our service 
team that assist them.  
 
We hope that we’ll continue to have the Pedal Pub tours in Toronto for years to come. 
  
 
All the best, 
 
 
Jessica Snow 
Reservations & Events Manager 
Amsterdam Brewhouse 
245 Queens Quay W, Toronto, ON M5J 2K9 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


